CITY OF CONCORD

New Hampshire’s Main Streef™
City Manager’s Office

Thomas J. Aspell, Jr.

City Manager
REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL
DATE: April 29, 2024
FROM: Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager

SUBJECT: Citizen Comments

Recommendation:

Recommend City Council accept this report.

Background:

Attached for your information are citizen comments received during the past month.
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By

April 18, 2024

Tom Aspell, City Manager
41 Green Street
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Tom,

| am writing to extend my heartfelt thanks for your participation in cur recent State of the City forum,
Your insights into the City Council's priorities and upcoming initiatives provided our members with a
comprehensive understanding of the city's direction.

Your presence at the event exemplified your dedication to engaging with the business community and
fostering collaboration for the betterment of Concord. The opportunity for our members to interact
directly with you and discuss pressing issues was invaluable.

Thank you once again for taking the time to join us and for your ongoing commitment to serving our city.
We are grateful for your leadership and logk forward to continuing our partnership in supporting
Concord's growth and prosperity.

Warm regards,
/[L:'__‘__

Timothy G. Sink, CCE
President
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